
 

FORSYTH COUNTY 
BOARD OF VOTER REGISTRATIONS & ELECTIONS 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF RISK LIMITING AUDIT 
 

Notice is hereby given that Forsyth County will participate in a statewide Risk Limiting 
Audit (RLA) of the March 12, 2024 Presidential Preference Primary beginning on 
Wednesday, March 20, 2024 and ending no later than Thursday, March 21, 2024. The 
audit will start daily no earlier than 9:00 a.m. and will end daily no later than 10:00 p.m. 
unless necessary to meet the deadline set by the Secretary of State. The audit will be 
conducted at the Forsyth County Voter Registrations & Elections Office located at 1201 
Sawnee Drive, Cumming, GA 30040. The public is welcome to observe. For additional 
information, contact the Forsyth County Voter Registrations and Elections Department 
at 770-781-2118, ext. 9. 
  
Forsyth County is committed to providing all persons with equal access to its services, 
programs, activities, education and employment regardless of race, color, national origin, 
religion, sex, familial status, disability or age. Persons with special needs relating to 
handicapped accessibility or foreign language may contact the Title VI Coordinator at 770-781-
2101 a minimum of 48 hours prior to the meeting date/time. The Title VI Coordinator is located 
at 110 East Main Street, Suite 255, Cumming, Georgia between the hours of 8:30 AM and 5 
PM, Monday through Friday, except holidays. Persons with hearing disabilities can contact us 
using the Georgia Relay Service, at (TDD) 1-800-255-0056 or (Voice) 1-800-255-0135, and 
asking to connect to 770-781-2101. 
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